
Product Recall Information 

You’ll find any products that we’ve recalled due to health or safety concerns listed below. If 
you’ve purchased an affected product, please do not continue to use it and instead, please 
return it to one of our stores. 

If you’ve experienced a problem with one of our products or are concerned about the safety of 
one of our products, please contact us by email at: help@online.whsmith.co.uk. 

No WHSmith branded products have been recalled within the last 2 years. 
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